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To: City Manager John Weidl

I have decided not to request re-appointment to  the Urban Forestry Commission after serving several terms. It has
been a pleasure working with UFC volunteers and City Parks and Forestry staff. They do a fine job and contribute
much to the quality of life in Whitewater.

Rose Mary Leaver, 180 N Esterly Ave., Whitewater
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